
 

 

Friday 12th May 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

 
Headteacher’s Weekly Update 

 

This coming week public exams begin! The first exam is RS on Monday and by the end of the 

week all students in Year 11 will have sat an exam in English, Maths and Science.  

 

Supporting Years 11 & 13 

If you have any queries during the exam period then please contact us: 

Year 11 

▪ Miss Horne (ehorne@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk), Head of Year 

▪ Mrs Panesar (lpanesar@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk), Assistant Headteacher 

 

Year 13 

▪ Mr Constable (dconstable@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk), Head of Sixth Form 

▪ Mr Whitehouse (pwhitehouse@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk), Assistant Headteacher 

 

For exam specific queries you can contact our Exams Officer, Stephen Weeks, directly via email 

(using sweeks@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk) or, in an emergency, phone reception and they 

will put you through to him.  

 

Magistrates’ Court Mock Trial Competition – Regional Final 

Having progressed through the first round with a strong performance, our brilliant Year 9 team 

will be at the regional final tomorrow in Reading. I am really looking forward to watching them 

in action and win or lose we can be rightly proud of their dedication and hard work to reach this 

stage. I will update you next week with the result. 

 

New Canteen ‘Pod’ Opening 

In an extension to the usual service offered by the canteen, we will now be opening a canteen 

pod located outside the Drama Studio 1 during breaks and lunches. This will stock drinks and 

snack items (with a full menu still available from the canteen itself). We hope that this will give 

students more options.  

 

Year 10 Work Experience Next Week 

I hope that all of the students on their placements next week have a good introduction to the 

workplace. It is always an interesting experience for the students and one that leaves some more 

appreciative of school! 

 

 

It may be a shock to the system of our students to have to do a full week of school again following 

the recent bank holidays! We now have two full five-day weeks ahead of the May half-term break.  
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Have a lovely weekend. 

 

 

Best wishes, 

 
Nick McSweeney 

Headteacher 

nmcsweeney@emmbrook.wokingham.sch.uk 
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